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Comments: I work in the outdoor recreation industry and think that public review is needed on each activity under

this project. As I understand, that will not be done.

 

There many great trails and outdoor experiences in the forest that need to be protected from timber harvest and

other activities that remove the natural setting of these great places.

 

My hope is that areas with recreational use could be removed any timber harvest or other anything that affects

the experience of being in the forest. For example tree removal and temporary road building on top of a trail route

or around lakes and rivers.

 

Public review is needed on all major changes to the forest landscape.

 

Thank you,

Walt Bready


